
The last week of this Lent Term has been a busy one at St. Augustine9s with lots happening both in and out of the classrooms. On Monday,
Mrs Wright and the Chaplaincy Team led us in a dramatic presentation of the Stations of the Cross; on Tuesday, members of Year 5 went
on a Jubilee retreat and pilgrimage to St. Norbert9s Catholic Church in Spalding for the Deanery Mass, celebrated by Bishop Patrick; on
Thursday Scarecrow Club was in full swing again as we approach the Uffington Festival and FoSA led the whole school in an amazing
Easter egg hunt on the field, with every child being given a chocolate egg to take home. Huge thanks to all involved in these extras, which all
happen alongside the exciting end to the curriculum this term – with DT gardens in Acacia class, a special viewing of the film 8Holes9 to
accompany the class book in Willow class and stitching and sewing in Sycamore class, plus many other amazing and enjoyable activities
across the school!  
 
I9m delighted to announce that Miss Bush has also completed the final End Point Assessment of her PE apprenticeship this week! She has
worked so hard towards this and although we don9t yet know her final marks, the assessor told her she should be 8very proud of herself9 – we
absolutely agree and are thrilled that she will be continuing to teach PE and coach the sports teams in school for the rest of the year.  
 
Since our exceptional Ofsted report, we have had a flurry of visits from prospective students across all year groups. It9s always exciting to
welcome new pupils to the school and show prospective families all of the amazing things we have to offer – the conversations are always
very positive and people often marvel at the space and facilities we have, which can9t be realised from the road. Please do continue to
spread the word in the local community about our school as we are excited to continue to grow – there is often a misconception that families
have to be Catholic to attend, so please do reassure people that we welcome people from all faith or no faith backgrounds and embrace our
diverse community. We still have places in all year groups and it would be great to welcome more pupils into our school family.  
 
As we enter the holidays and forthcoming Holy Week, we come together as a community to reflect on one of the most sacred times in the
Christian calendar. Holy Week marks the final week of Lent, leading up to the joyful celebration of Easter. It is a time for us to walk alongside
Jesus through His suffering, death, and resurrection. Through prayer, reflection, and acts of kindness, we are reminded of God's great love
for us and the deep sacrifice that Jesus made for the world. It's a time for families to gather, for students to reflect on their spiritual journeys,
and for everyone to embrace the hope that Easter brings. In the spirit of Holy Week and Easter, we 
encourage everyone to take time to reconnect with what truly matters – love, compassion, and faith. 
Whether it9s through acts of service, spending time with loved ones, or taking a moment for quiet 
reflection, this season invites us to renew our commitment to living with kindness and grace. 
Let us continue to support one another as a community and share the joy and peace that Easter brings 
into our hearts and lives.
 
I wish you a wonderful, peaceful and joyful Easter holiday and look forward to welcoming you back to 
school on Tuesday 22  April.nd

Mrs Cox

A MESSAGE FROM MRS COX
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St. Augustine's
Catholic Voluntary Academy 

Phone: 01780 762094 
Website: www.st-augustine.lincs.sch.uk 

Address: Kesteven Road, Stamford, Lincs PE9 1SR 

LET ALL THAT YOU DO BE DONE in love
1 CORINTHIANS 16:14

https://www.instagram.com/staugustinescvastamford/
https://www.facebook.com/staugustinescva


We have some birthdays to
celebrate over the Easter break!

Many happy returns to:

Liam in Sycamore Class who is 7
on the 8  April, Jake in Willow
Class who is 10 on the 8  April
Kyle in Juniper Class who will be
11 on the 18  April, Tobias in
Willow Class who turns 10 on 19
April, and to Rio in Juniper Class
who will be 11 on 20  April! 
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We hope that you all have a lovely
time celebrating your special day!

:

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!

A MESSAGE OF HOPE THIS EASTER
As we reach the end of another busy and rewarding term, we 

take a moment to pause and ref lect on the journey we have
shared. The Easter season is a t ime of renewal,  reminding us 

that even in the darkest moments, hope and new beginnings are
always within reach.

The story of Easter teaches us about love, kindness, and the
promise of br ighter days ahead. Whether in the small  acts of

fr iendship in the classroom, the perseverance in learning
something new, or the joy of helping others, we see these values

ref lected in our school community every day.

As we step into the Easter break, may i t  be a t ime of rest,  joy, 
and togetherness. May we return refreshed, ready to embrace 

the opportunit ies ahead with open hearts and hopeful spir i ts.

Wishing al l  our St.  August ine’s chi ldren and famil ies a 
peaceful and happy Easter.

LET US PRAY
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Loving God,

As we celebrate the joy of Easter, we thank
You for the gift of new life and the hope that
Jesus’ resurrection brings. We pray for
Pope Francis - grant him strength, good
health, and wisdom as he continues to
guide our Church.

Bless our families as we come together in
love and faith during this holy season. May
our homes be filled with peace, joy, and
kindness. We also pray for our teachers,
who nurture and inspire us each day. May
they be renewed in spirit and continue to
share their gifts with generosity and
patience.

Lord, help us to carry the light of Easter in
our hearts and to share Your love with those
around us.
Amen.

OUR PARISH CHURCH
The Children’s Liturgy takes place at the 
9:00am Mass. All children are welcome to share in 
this opportunity to participate in their own Liturgy of the 
Word at Mass at an appropriate level for them.
Please click here to read weekly newsletters from our Catholic
Parish of Stamford, Saint Mary and Saint Augustine. 

Our classes celebrate their
liturgies every Wednesday
afternoon from 3pm until 
3.15pm. Classroom doors 
will be open at 3pm if you
would like to join us. 

ST. AUGUSTINE’S 
CLASS LITURGIES

BOURNE & DEEPING
R.C. PARISH
Please click here to read
weekly newsletters from
our friends at the Bourne
and Deeping Roman
Catholic Parish.

WOOL/ STRAWS APPEAL! 
Do you have any old wool or plastic straws
that you don’t need anymore? If so, please
would you consider donating them to
school for an upcoming Green 
Team project? We would be 
very grateful indeed. 

GREEN TEAM/ SCHOOL COUNCIL
School Council - Monday 28  Aprilth

Green Team - Monday 5  Mayth

School Council - Monday 12  Mayth

Green Team - Monday 19  Mayth

https://www.catholicstamford.com/newsletter-archive
http://https/www.bourneanddeepingrc.org.uk/newsletter


Mrs Cox is taking part in a wonderful  evening of music at
Peterborough Cathedral on Friday 3  October.. . 8Cinema’s most
iconic themes brought to l i fe by over 70 musicians in the stunning
sett ing of Peterborough Cathedral by candlel ight,  with a
breathtaking l ight show… unmissable! ’

r d

Early performance 7.00-8.10pm
Late performance 9.15-10.25pm

Tickets are sel l ing fast -  i f  you would l ike to book t ickets, please
send an email  to enquir ies@st-august ine. l incs.co.uk with
8Peterborough Sings t ickets9  in the subject l ine, and include the
performance t ime that you would l ike to attend - we have a
discounted rate for bookings. More info avai lable when you cl ick on
the image below. 

Congratulations to all of the recipients of this week’s
Virtue Certificates - we are all very proud of you. 

Cedar Class - Dominic - Love of Learning &
Determination 

Sycamore Class - Wilbur - Love of Neighbour &
Self-Control

Acacia Class - Clara - Love of Learning &
Determination

Willow Class - Jake - Love of Learning &
Determination

Juniper Class - Rio -  Love & Respect
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VIRTUES CERTIFICATES STORY TIME WITH FLOSSIE!

Woof!

Congratulations to all of Flossie’s Friends who earned
virtue points this week...have a lovely storytime with
Flossie!

Cedar Class - Elliot

Sycamore Class - Emma

Acacia Class - Saoirse

Willow Class - Holly

Juniper Class - Rainie

PETERBOROUGH SINGS! WHAT IS HOLY WEEK? A
SHORT FILM
Mission Together have
produced a short f i lm which
helps chi ldren to discover
more about the most important
week in the Christ ian
calendar. Please cl ick the
image to watch the video! 

Mission Together also have lots of lovely Easter colouring/
worksheets avai lable here for you to pr int out and enjoy over
the Easter break! 

AND THE WINNERS ARE...
Congratulat ions to Mol ly
and Evie, who are the
winners of the School
Counci l  Easter raff le!  

The School Counci l  raised
just over £35, and a £15
donation wi l l  be made to
the CAFOD Big Lent Walk.
The remaining funds wi l l
be used by the School
Counci l  for upcoming
events. 

Thank you to everyone
who bought t ickets. 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/pmvc/e-odlebo
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EVHCyC5485M&t=33s
https://missiontogether.org.uk/calendar/holy-week-easter/


Next week9s word is 8Journey9.

Lent is a t ime of journeying with Jesus Christ .
I t  is a t ime of ref lect ing on our l ives,
repenting our sins, and growing in our fai th.
The journey of Lent is a chal lenging one, but
i t  is also a rewarding one. I t  is a journey that
can help us to grow closer to God so that we
are ready to truly celebrate Jesus Christ 's
resurrect ion at Easter.

Spend some time in prayer
thinking about your lenten 
journey so far and what 
you want to do with the 
journey ahead.

We are del ighted to announce that Kaian, Maisy, Mol ly
and Aust in were our top Big Lent Walk fundraisers!
They raised £240 between them, and wi l l  each receive
an Easter Egg prize. 

Many congratulat ions to 
you al l ,  and to everyone 
who took part -  the funds 
that you have raised wi l l  
help CAFOD enormously. 

ATTENDANCE
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Our whole school attendance this week was 93.51%

Our attendance by class is as follows:
Cedar - 95.68%
Sycamore - 95.47%
Acacia - 88%
Willow - 95.68%
Juniper - 93.78%

Being around teachers and friends in a school
environment is the best way for pupils to learn and
reach their potential. Time in school also keeps
children safe and provides access to extra-curricular
opportunities and pastoral care. 
For more information, please visit the gov.uk 
website here,

EXTRA-ORDO-NARY 
'WORD OF THE WEEK' 

E-SAFETY 

The Easter holiday is a time of relaxing at home with family,
and also for children to have more time on their tablets and
phones. 

The NSPCC have produced a useful online safety guide for
parents, with tips on how we can be 8Share Aware9. 

Click on the image below to access the full guide. 

THE BIG LENT WALK

ART BYTES COMPETITION 
Our Year 5 Wil low Class chi ldren are taking part in
the br i l l iant 8Art  Bytes9 schools competi t ion! The
chi ldren9s entr ies are their  creat ions based on
their portrai t  learning. 

Please cl ick on the image on 
the r ight to view our Wil low 
Class entr ies and vote for your 
favouri te! 

https://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/downloads/file/528/online-safety-for-parents-nspcc-pdfa
https://artbytes.co.uk/schools/saint-augustine-s-catholic-voluntary-academy-stamford-495/
https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2023/05/18/school-attendance-important-risks-missing-day/


WE NEED

W E  N E E D  V O L U N T E E R S  T O  H E L P
W I T H  O U R  H U M A N  L I B R A R Y  E V E N T .

 D o  y o u  h a v e  f a m i l y  s t o r i e s  f r o m  W o r l d  W a r  I I ?  W e ' d
l o v e  t o  h e a r  t h e m !  A s  p a r t  o f  o u r  V E  D a y  c e l e b r a t i o n s

t h i s  M a y ,  w e  i n v i t e  y o u  t o  s h a r e  y o u r  s t o r i e s  w i t h  u s .

I f  y o u 9 r e  i n t e r e s t e d ,  p l e a s e  e m a i l  e n q u i r i e s @ s t -
a u g u s t i n e . l i n c s . s c h . u k  w i t h  8 V E  D a y 9  i n  t h e  s u b j e c t  l i n e .

W e  w o u l d  a l s o  l o v e  t o  s h o w c a s e  a n y  p h o t o s ,  m e d a l s ,  o r
a r t e f a c t s  f r o m  y o u r  f a m i l y 9 s  h i s t o r y  i n  o u r  s p e c i a l  W W 2

m u s e u m .

M o r e  d e t a i l s  c o m i n g  s o o n !
 

mailto:enquiries@st-augustine.lincs.sch.uk
mailto:enquiries@st-augustine.lincs.sch.uk
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LAST DAY OF TERM 
BEFORE EASTER BREAK!

EASTER BREAK EASTER BREAK EASTER BREAK EASTER BREAK EASTER BREAK

EASTER BREAK EASTER BREAK EASTER BREAK EASTER BREAK EASTER BREAK
GOOD FRIDAY

EASTER MONDAY FIRST DAY OF NEW TERM 

-F.O.S.A EASTER EGG HUNT!

-F.O.S.A NON-UNIFORM/
CRAZY HAIR DAY! 



THIS IS LENT! THE MARK 10 MISSION
We are now in the season of Lent and The Mark 10 Mission are invi t ing
chi ldren to journey through this sacred season with them. 

Cl ick on the images below to view the videos.
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JUBILEE STATION MASS: TUESDAY 1  APRIL 2025S T

Year 5 students enjoyed a very special  day on Tuesday engaging in a mini retreat at St Norbert ’s School Spalding on
the theme of:  <Hope=, in this very special  Jubi lee Year 2025. A Jubi lee year only occurs every 25 years and Tuesday
marked one of the special  events in the Diocesan Calendar for our Deanery. The school Chaplain, Mrs Wright,  went to
extraordinary efforts to make their  afternoon very special  and memorable; she organised fun act iv i t ies, prayer t ime,
meditat ion and ref lect ion and made sure that there was plenty of t ime for playing and making new fr iends with
students from St Norbert ’s.  Mrs Cox and Mrs Withers, the headteacher at St.  Norbert ’s,  cooked everyone a wonderful
supper and then everyone was ready for the main event.

Students from both schools made the pi lgr image to the local Cathol ic Church: The Church of the Immaculate
Conception, Spalding. Canon Peter and Canon Stephen from Stamford and Oakham were so thr i l led and del ighted to
see students at this special  Mass to celebrate the Jubi lee. The Bishop of Nott ingham, Rt Rev. Patr ick McKinney gave
a very special  welcome to the students and was so pleased that they were Pi lgr ims of Hope and encouraged them to
be ambassadors for Hope in their  schools, famil ies and community.
  
I t  certainly was a long day but a great way to mark the Jubi lee Year of Hope. On behalf  of everyone a great big thank
you and wel l  done to our school Chaplain Mrs Wright,  who did such a magnif icent job organising everything; thank you
Mrs Wright.  Natural ly,  none of this would have happened without Mrs Cox and Mrs Donington who continue to work
t irelessly to maintain develop and enhance the Cathol ic l i fe at St August ine’s School.   

 -  Mr Gal lagher, School Governor

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uDOKBnxfOd8&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GY6MVccpm0k&feature=youtu.be


St. Augustine's News | Issue 111 | 04.04.25

https://www.wildcatstheatre.co.uk/holiday-activity-calendar-booking
https://lincolnshireshowground.co.uk/countryside-lincs
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